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From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:
Subject:

Mauricio De La Guardia <motrader56@yahoo.com>
Thursday, March 18, 2010 11:33 AM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
motrader56@yahoo, com
Regulation of Retail Forex

RIN 3038-AC61
From: Mauricio De La Guardia in Dallas, Texas

Dear Mr. Stawick:

I am an individual trader with four years of experience. If the proposed regulatory changes regarding leverage is approved, I
will have no choice to seek a offshore broker. This does not make sense as my current broker is honest and well capitalized.
Please reconsider the leverage change as it will cause the demise of the United States Forex brokerage industry which will
result in major job losses.

Sincerely,

Mauricio De La Guardia

This mail was sent via IB Coalition http://ibcoalition.org/take-action/


